
Wednesday 8th September 2021 

Music 
The trombones, baritones and cornets have arrived! The children were very excited to choose their brass 

instrument and make their first sound. They are all eager to learn their new instrument and cannot wait for 

next week’s lesson. Well done Year 4, super enthusiasm shown all round! 

 

 

 

 

 


